Police Scotland ward update noted.

- **4** There was heard a report by Sergeant Madden, Police Scotland, advising the Partnership
- (1) of the monthly meetings with Housing Associations within the ward to discuss community issues and anti-social behaviour;
- of the ongoing issues with e-bikes etc and the work by officers to address the problems;
- (3) of the action plan to combat traffic and parking issues along Paisley Road West; and
- (4) that information would be emailed to the Partnership for wider circulation on the Govan Community Alcohol Partnership, which aims to challenge underage drinking by providing support and education to youths and parents etc within the ward and that surveys on the issues could be accessed at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YMP7GNS.

After consideration, the Partnership

- (a) noted and thanked Sergeant Madden for the report; and
- (b) raised a number of questions and concerns that were addressed by Sergeant Madden.